
 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Board of Trustees 
 
THROUGH: Scott R. Niehaus 

Village Manager 
 
FROM:  Roy Newton 
  Chief of Police 
 
SUBJECT: Police Recognition Awards  
 
DATE:  September 11, 2018 
 
 

At the upcoming Village Board meeting for September 20 2018, the police department will be 
recognized by the Illinois Association of Chiefs of Police for our dedication to traffic safety over the past 
year.  Specifically, the department will be recognized for the following: 

 Impaired Driving Award 

 2nd place for Illinois Traffic Safety Challenge 

 Beyond the Belt Award to Officer Andy Stern 

 FACES4 presents award for Illinois Speed Awareness Day 

Thank you,  

Chief Newton 

 


